
 
The University of South Australia is strongly committed in both its current &  

future plans to increasing the numbers of Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander staff 
among its academic & professional staff. 

 
To achieve these plans & to provide effective support & assistance  

to its Indigenous staff, the University needs to have accurate details  
of people working within the University who are of  

Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander heritage. 
 
Specifically, answering these EEO questions will assist the University with: 
 Developing Indigenous career programs for present & future employees 
 Increasing employment & development opportunities for Indigenous staff 
 Targeting expenditure & initiatives to enhance equity practices & 
 Improving our future program & policy development 

 
New staff can answer questions on Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander heritage 
when they apply for a new position.  Existing staff can answer these questions if 
they haven’t already done so by updating information on their myHR page on the 
staff portal. Go to: https://my.unisa.edu.au/staff/myHR/PD-entry.do?hierId=100019  
 

The information you provide to us is held securely & your privacy will be  
respected; however, in order to help us achieve the above outcomes the information  

will be available to the Consultant: Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander  
Employment & Development. 

 
 

Queries: Deanne.Hanchant-Nichols@unisa.edu.au,  
Consultant: Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander Employment & Development 
Phone: (08) 8302 2202 

Mark Your Identity 
 Voluntary Indigenous Identifier 

The University of South Australia acknowledges that its city campuses are located 
on the land of the Kaurna people, the Whyalla campus on the land of the Barngarla 

people & the Mt Gambier campus on the land of the Boandik people.   
We recognise & respect their cultural heritage, beliefs & relationship with the land 

& acknowledge that they are of continuing importance to those people today. 


